
 

CITY COUNCIL 

WORK SESSION 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: City Council 

FROM: Matthew R. Schmitz, MPA - City Manager 

DATE OF MEETING: April 1, 2024 

ITEM TITLE: Downtown Parking Restrictions 

 

DISCUSSION: 

At the beginning of March, I was contacted by a resident and a Council Member who wanted to discuss 
parking restrictions downtown due to some businesses allowing their staff to park in front of their places 
of business for the entire work day. There is concern that this then limits already limited parking for 
customers who want to visit businesses downtown. Chief Niedert has prepared a presentation, which is 
attached, for some options and as a discussion point for this topic. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends discussion of this topic. No action is needed at this meeting, as any decision items 
needed would be brought forward to a City Council meeting for approval. 

 


